
Public Information Hearing 
Town of Harwich 

Community Preservation Committee 
Thursday, July 15, 2021, 6:00 pm 

       The Harwich Community Preservation Com-

mittee (CPC) will hold a Public Information 

Hearing on Thursday, July 15, 2021 at 6:00 pm  

in the Donn B. Griffin Room, Town Hall, 732 

Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645 pursuant to 

M.G.L. Ch.44B, Community Preservation Act 

(“Act”), Section 5(b)(1): “As part of  its study, the 

committee shall hold one or more public infor-

mational hearing on the needs, possibilities and 

resources of  the city or town regarding communi-

ty preservation possibilities and resources, notice 

of  which shall be posted publicly and published 

for each of  two weeks preceding a hearing in a 

newspaper of  general circulation in the city or 

town.” 

       Your attendance is encouraged to learn about 

the Act and to discuss possible projects consistent 

with the Act and to review the submittal guide-

lines.  The Act includes projects related to open 

space, community housing, historic preservation 

and recreation.  If  you have an idea for a project 

that would meet the requirements of  the Commu-

nity Preservation Act, then please bring that idea 

forward. 

      Application information is available online at 

http://www.harwich-ma.gov/community-

preservation-committee    

South Harwich Meeting House 

Preservation of Muddy Creek 

Brooks Free Library 

Recreation at Brooks Park 


